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Please docket this for the public comment regarding the proposed clean car and truck
standards: proposed section 35 III. Admin Cose 242, and R2024-017.

Thank you for receding my public comment. I am a Melrose Park resident and live in the
60160 area. I support the Illinois pollution control board adopting the proposed clean car and
truck standards. 

As someone from a family of career couriers, I have seen first hand the impact air pollution
has caused on my parents, such as asthma and lung disease. 
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